
 
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller 
 
Date:  October 20, 2025 
 
Re:  Ordinance 1993: 2025 General Obligation Bond Additional Appropriation 
 

This is the next step Council will take to issue the 2025 General Obligation Bond. This will grant 
the appropriations for the bond proceeds. A public hearing was held earlier in the meeting. Once the 
ordinance is adopted, the appropriations will be in place and reported to the Department of Local 
Government Finance. 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and roll call vote, move to suspend the rules and waive the readings to allow for the 
adoption of Ordinance 1993 on first reading as presented. (Must have unanimous consent.) 

 
By motion and roll call vote, move to adopt Ordinance 1993, on first reading as presented. 
 


